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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:  28 October 2024  
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:      Cotterstock Lock  
    w3w ///beaten.inch.sideboard 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 
Issue: GPR Survey being completed on site 
 
Impact on navigation restriction in obstruction area: N/A 
 
Report: Contractors will be on site completing a GPR Survey on 28 October 2024. There 
should be no disruption to navigation. 
 
Care: Users are advised to be aware of their presence on site and requested to take any 
direction as required whilst using the lock.  
 
Next Update planned: 29 October 2024  
 

 
For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 between 
9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Lincolnshire and Northamptonshire Area 
team.  

 

 

 

 

Katherine Briscombe 

Waterways Manager 

21 October 2024 
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